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a sermon by Pastor Lloyd Brock 

  

at 9 & 10:30 AM 

 
An overflow area is provided for you to be a part of the 
worship today in the Fellowship Center at 9 & 10:30 AM. 

Pekin First Church 

Nazarene  

2021 Giving Envelopes 

Wow, it’s that time of year again to receive PFN 
giving envelopes for the new year!  With all the 
changes this year and this year being a very 
different time for us all, we thought that now is    
a good time to revamp the way and when 
everyone receives their envelopes. 

So, here’s the change: 

If you still have offering envelopes from 2020, 
please continue to use them.  Just change the 
date on the envelope. 

When you have a few envelopes left, contact me 
in the Church office at (309) 346-3053 or email 
me at Bblanchard@pekinfirstnaz.org, and I will  
get you a new book of giving envelopes. 

For those that need envelopes (whether you  
used all of 2020’s envelopes, already disposed    
of the extras, or do not have envelopes), we will 
have a date later in December to pick up your 
new book of giving envelopes. 

We believe that this change will be helpful in 
reducing waste and will help us to be better 
stewards by saving our church money.  I’m 
looking forward to hearing from you. 

Have a blessed and safe holiday season! 

 
Brenda Blanchard 
Director of Finance  



 

 

 

December 20 – Sunday services online and in-person at 9:00 

 and 10:30 – Worship only. 

  Theme:   CHRISTMAS IS . . . LOVE! 

December 24 – Christmas Eve Candle-light On-Demand Service 

 online for your family. 

 Available beginning December 22 on pekinfirstnaz.org  

  Theme:   CHRISTMAS IS . . . PEACE! 

December 25 – Christmas Day 

  Theme:   CHRISTMAS IS . . . CHRIST! 

December 27 – Sweatsuit Sunday led by Pastor Cheryl 

 Online only at 10:00 a.m. due to all the Christmas 

 gatherings over the Christmas weekend. 

January 3 – February 21 – In-person and online services at 9:00 

 and 10:30 every Sunday 

  Every week great, uplifting messages from           

  Dr. Scott Sherwood, our NWIL District  

  Superintendent (Jan 3 & Feb 22) and many           

  of our Pastoral Staff (Jan 10 – Feb 14). 

February 28 – Pastor Brock & Kim are back after Sabbatical. 

   Mondays at 7 PM (Facebook Live)  
 

*********************************  
 

Upcoming Dates 
 

at PFN 

 

Pastor Cali Lindenfelser,  Jacey Bullard, Rachel Clark,  

Kailey Everly, Michelle Farris, Patty Fleeharty,  

Anna Ghidina, Linda Hahn, Lacey Hunt,  

Stacy Long, Shawna Marsh, Ashley Parker,  

Angie Payton, Deb Payton, Crystal Piper,  

Emily Roat, Michele Sea, Melissa Settles, Sherry Simpson, 

Bethany Smith, Sherry Worrall, & Jenna Yates 

 

FREE POINSETTIAS!!!  
 

There are poinsettias on the stage in the  
Sanctuary; please take one home with you.  

First come first served after the 10:30 service.  


